
Regarding Extension of Last Date of Registration  

upto 04th February 2018 (11:59 PM) 
 

Dear All 

  

As you are aware that Shri Ram Nath Kovind, Hon'ble President of 

India has very kindly consented to grace the Convocation-2018 as Chief 

Guest, it is to inform that Shri Kaptan Singh Solanki, Hon'ble 

Governer of Haryana and Shri Manohar Lal Khattar, Hon'ble Chief 

Minister, Haryana has also very kindly consented to grace the 

occasion. 

 

You all are again very cordially invited to attend the first Convocation 

function to be held on 09th February 2018 (Rehearsal Programme)- 10th 

February 2018 (Convocation Function).  

 

With reference to multiple requests received from passing-out students,  

we are pleased to inform you that Hon'ble Vice Chancellor has very 

kindly extended the last date of registration upto 04th February 2018 

(11:59 PM).  

 

Kindly refer to registration link and important instructions mentioned on 

website. 

 

With Best Wishes 

  

Convocation Convocation Cell,  

NIFTEM 

 


